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CHARLOTTE PUBLIC SCHOOLS WELCOMES MS. LIDDICK 

 

 

Charlotte Public Schools would like to 

welcome Stacy Liddick, RN BSN, as school 

nurse for Charlotte Public Schools.  She 

comes to us with nine years of medical-

surgical and orthopedic hospital experience 

and eight years as a stay-at-home mom to 

two children, Nicholas and Allison.  Ms. 

Liddick and her family reside in Haslett and 

have lived there for seven years.  She 

volunteers in a variety of community activities, 

including Cub Scouts and PTO. 

 

Ms. Liddick states, “I am incredibly excited to 

be working with the children, staff and 

community members here in Charlotte!  I 

have an incredible desire to work with 

children, their families and school 

administrators to not only improve the health, 

wellness and safety in our schools but also to 

make an impact on the community of Charlotte as a whole.”  “Children are our future and 

Charlotte is a fantastic community to be attending school in.”  Ms. Liddick looks forward to 

bringing her personal and professional experiences to our community and making this school 

year an amazing one.  Welcome to the Oriole family Ms. Liddick. 

 


